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9th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to inform you that consent must be provided via the Arbor app for your child to 

attend this event. 

Year 5 E-Safety Event: Walk Online Roadshow at Civic Hall – Wednesday 20th November 2024 

The Thurrock Local Safeguarding Children’s Partnership has arranged for our Year 5 pupils to 
attend an important event on online safety at the Civic Hall, Blackshots. This event, led by the 

Essex Police Online Investigation Team, aims to raise awareness of both the benefits and risks 
associated with today’s rapidly evolving technology. 

The programme will cover a variety of key topics including internet safety, the risks of online 
bullying (both real and virtual), and other safeguarding messages. Some content may include 
real-life examples from cases investigated by the Essex Police. If you have any concerns 
regarding the material that will be discussed, please do not hesitate to contact the Thurrock 
Local Safeguarding Partnership at lscp@thurrock.gov.uk or on 01375 652813.  

To help cover the costs of the visit, we kindly request a voluntary contribution of £2.50 per pupil. 
Payments can be made via the Arbor app under the 'Trips' section. 

The coach will depart from the school at 12:15 pm and will return in time for the end of the 
school day. Students are required to wear their regular school uniform. 

Thank you for your support in helping us provide this valuable learning experience for your child. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr R. Latham 

Headteacher  

 


